
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

This notice is to inform you that on or after June 30 2015, Waldron Telephone Company 

will no longer be providing certain operator services within the state of Michigan.  

Customers who attempt to reach the discontinued services will receive a recorded 

message to indicate the service is not available.  Specifically, the following services will 

be discontinued. 

 

 “0” dialing to reach a local operator.  Note that you will continue to have access 

to a long distance operator by dialing “00” if operator services are offered by your 

presubscribed long distance provider. 

 

 “0 +10” operator-assisted calling services and operated assisted calling card 

services 

 

 Busy Line Verification and Busy Line Interrupt services 

 

This discontinuance is limited to the above operator services and will not affect your 

Waldron Telephone Company service in any other way.   

 

The FCC will normally authorize this proposed discontinuance of service unless it is 

shown that customers would be unable to receive service or a reasonable substitute from 

another carrier or that the public convenience and necessity is otherwise adversely 

affected.  If you wish to object, you should file your comments as soon as possible, but 

no later than 30 days after the Commission releases public notice of the proposed 

discontinuance.  You may file your comments electronically through the FCC's 

Electronic Comment Filing System using the docket number established in the 

Commission's public notice for this proceeding, or you may address them to the Federal 

Communications Commission, Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy 

Division, Washington, DC 20554, and include in your comments a reference to the 

§63.71 Application of Waldron Telephone Company.  Comments should include specific 

information about the impact of this proposed discontinuance upon you or your company, 

including any inability to acquire reasonable substitute service. 

 

If you have any questions about this notice or Waldron Telephone Company’s operator 

services discontinuance, please contact Customer Service, 517-286-6211. 

 

We thank you for your business and look forward to continuing to serve your 

communications needs.   

 

Sincerely, 

Waldron Telephone Company 

 


